
Justice Reinvestment Working Group; HB 2684

HB 2684 requires  the  Secretary  of  Corrections  to  establish  a  Justice  Reinvestment 
Working Group (Working Group) composed of 17 members appointed by various officials in 
each branch of Kansas government and by law enforcement associations. The Working Group 
is charged to study data-driven,  fiscally-responsible policies and practices that  can increase 
public safety and reduce recidivism and spending on corrections in Kansas. The Working Group 
is  required to submit  a  report  of  its  activities and recommendations to the Secretary of  the 
Senate and the Chief Clerk of the House of Representatives on or before January 1, 2013.
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